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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Curtis Williams 

Sent: 

To : Dorothy Menasco 

cc : 
Subject: RE: Docket 080107 

Wednesday, March 12,2008 8:04 AM 

Charlene Poblete; Hong Wang; Bob Casey 

The word "certification" can be deleted from the title. A more accurate title would be . . . . . . . . ' I  Application for designation as an eligible 
telecommunications carrier" 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. 

_ _ _ _  - _ _ _ _ _ _ ~  

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2008 3:59 PM 
To: Curtis Williams 
Cc: Charlene Poblete; Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket 080107 

Hi  Curtis, 

It was just brought to niy attention that the docket title for Dockel 080107 is a little confusing. Though DN 01332-08 
rcads, "application for certification as an eligible telecoininunications carrier," they aren't applying for 
"certificwtion." High Tech was assigned a certificate in 2000. If  you think there should be a change in the dockct 
title (to reflect "application for designation") please advise. If no changes are to be made, please advise as well 
w ' l l  lea! e the title as it is. Tliank you! 

Dorothy 

311 212008 


